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Parks Victoria December 2022 Board Meeting Report  
The Parks Victoria Board met on Tuesday 13 December 2022 and examined a number of priority issues and 
opportunities, with meeting highlights outlined below. 
 

Nature Conservation Programs Quarterly Report 
The Board commended the progress of 83 active nature conservation projects at a total combined budget 
of $22.9 million. 

Health Safety and Environment Report 
The Board noted the end-November 2022 Total Recordable Injury Frequency Rate (TRIFR) trending up to 
14.3 above the 12.5 target and endorsed the priority management actions underway to address.   

Flood and Recovery programs   
The Board discussed with management the multiple recovery projects in place since 2019-20 that are  
allocated across five major streams, focusing on organisational capacity and resources, and prioritising staff 
wellbeing and fatigue management. 

Fundraising Strategy 2022-25 
The Board approved implementation of the Parks Victoria Fundraising Strategic Plan 2022-2025 and 
nominated priorities for upcoming project announcements. 

Expansion of Joint Management with Gunaikurnai 
The Board acknowledged the expansion of joint management with the Gunaikurnai Traditional Owner group 
with four parks and ten reserves handed back to the Gunaikurnai under the Recognition and Settlement 
Agreement (RSA) between the Gunaikurnai and the State. 

 


